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NEWS RELEASE

June 21, 2023





LEAVE CANCELLATION 
The Acting Commissioner of the Royal Saint Lucia Police Force, Mr. Ronald Phillip informs all Police Officers attached to the Special Services Unit and the Police Marine Unit that all leave has been cancelled from today Wednesday June 21, 2023. Officers attached to the Special Services Unit are instructed to report to their respective bases by 22:00 hours. Officers attached to the Police Marine Unit are instructed to report to their respective bases by 18:00 hours. All other Police Officers should make necessary personal arrangements and should be on standby, and await further instructions from the Commissioner of Police.
______  
END
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Mission Statement
To provide a professional policing service and in partnership with all communities to create a safer environment for all people in St. Lucia
Vision Statement

A professional community policing service, providing crime reduction, improved road safety and a safer environment

